
              A STUDENT’S PATH TO THE FUTURE,  

                                 AN EMPLOYERS PATH TO SUCCESS. 

aerospace manufacturing program at Sno-isle Tech while serving 
his term.  He competed in the aerospace assembler competition. 
That same year, as President he attended a board of directors 
meeting held at Boeing in Renton, WA hosted by Dan Parker. It 
was here that he was  given the opportunity to meet him and 
make the  connection which opened doors for Henry. In the 
spring Henry   competed in the aerospace assembler competition 
where he met and networked with Boeing managers and at the 
competition was given an opportunity to  interview. Fast forward 
a few short weeks Henry was offered in the  spring of his senior 
year a job at Boeing. He did have to wait until he turned 18 to 
start working so in October of 2019  just after his 18th birthday 
Henry  began his career just out of High school at one of the   
largest Aerospace employers in the world.  
 

This story is not the exception but rather the common outcome 
of SkillsUSA. Partnering with SkillsUSA opens  up employers, 
like you a whole new untouched pool of skilled students eager 

to work, learn and impress.  

SkillsUSA Washington, Inc.  
PO Box  2698 
Olympia, WA 98507 
Email: director@skillsusawashington.org 
Website: skillsusawashington.org 
Phone: 360.608.3826 

SkillsUSA is preparing the next generation of skilled  
workers. To help understand what a SkillsUSA            
experience looks like, we will introduce you to one of 
our    veteran students, Henry. While this story is unique 
to one member, it represents the thousands of students 
who have come before and the opportunity we have to 
serve so many more in the future.  

 
Meet, Henry! 
In 8th grade Henry  joined SkillsUSA and began competing 
in culinary arts and extemporaneous speaking. That same 
year he ran  and was elected for state officer. He also was 
selected to serve as a voting Delegate at  that years     
national conference. As just a  freshman he served as      
Sargent at arms while competing once again in culinary 
arts. He served as a delegate at that year’s national con-
ference as well. As a sophomore he served as the state 
parliamentarian. Henry’s Junior year he began competing 
through the engineering program at Sno-isle technical 
school. Additionally He served as the state Vice           
President. His senior year Henry was   elected by his 
peers to serve as state President. He continue his training 
in the  
 
 


